
 
 

 

Issue 345 7th July 2023  

Home discussion 

question                                         

Stan asked… 

Why is it important to 

encourage our team 

mates on the football 

pitch or netball court 

when they make a 

mistake or miss a 

goal? 

 

                     

 

D.F Motors                                                                                                                   

Motor engineers Est 1965   A family business that cares       

*Free pick up and delivery *Service and pre-MOT for all types of vehicle, including hybrid and electric cars  

*Approved auto-diagnosis centre  *Ford and Peugeot parts always in stock  *Specialists in VW, Audi and Skoda 

servicing  *Tyres, batteries, exhausts etc supplied  *Bosch air conditioning specialist 

Station Yard, Great Ayton, TS9 6HJ     01642 722106     www.dfmotors.net 

A message for all drivers: Please be careful when reversing - children are hard to see! 

     Pupils of the 
week 

Austin Cook 

Mrs Barker’s Class 

Dylan Long 

Isla Bonner 

Alfie McEwan 

Isla Rathbone 

Alfie Duffill 

Rosella Campbell 

Mr Moore’s class 

Ross Grimbley 

Lots of children have gained athletics badges with Mrs Davis this term - well done, folks! 

Mrs Barker’s class had a super visit to Saltburn on Monday. They explored the 
beach and made a massive piece of beach art in the shape of a jellyfish. Thank 

you to the adults who helped with supervision and a HUGE well done to 
the children for their excellent behaviour!  Mrs Channing  

Act of Kindness 
This week’s award goes to Alyssa 

McKittrick, Demi Caveney, Lola-Rose 
Bennett and Matthew Johnston.                                    

They have been caring friends in school and 
thoughtful, active, citizens in our village! 

PE news! 
From September, we will 
ask that children come to 
school in their PE kit on 
their PE day. This will be 
plain black joggers (no 
fashion wear!), PE top, 

school jumper and      
trainers in the winter, 

substituting joggers for 
plain black shorts in the 

summer. 
This will mean that: 

✓Time isn't wasted with   
children getting changed! 
✓Clothes won't get lost! 
✓Children who are self  

conscious getting 
changed won't be 

stressed! 
✓Everyone will have PE 

kit, hair tied back and    
earrings removed on 

their PE day! 
Hopefully, this will make 

PE easier for all! 

Live information session for parents 
On 19th July from 4pm - 5pm, our fabulous       

Educational Psychologist will be delivering a live   
information session for parents on how to        
manage children’s challenging behaviour.                    

This will be delivered via our Home and School 
Learning Partners Teams channel. Just log into 
Teams, select the channel and join the meeting! 

        Why is Toby feeling proud?  
Last week, we held a Celebrating 
Differences day across the school. 
Toby’s been looking at our Twitter 
feed and on Teams class pages to 
see what children learned and is 
feeling very proud, indeed! Toby         

understands how important it is to celebrate the 
fact that we are all different. He knows that life 
would be very boring if we were all the same! 

Celebrating Talent! 
Yesterday, we were amazed and astounded 

by the talent of our Years Five and Six children as 
they entertained us with their production of  
‘I’m an eleven year old, get me out of here!’  

Thank you to the adults who have worked so very 
hard to make the show such a success, the brave     

volunteers who undertook a live challenge, the 
children who performed so fabulously and the 

staff and parents who provided               
refreshments and a raffle!                      

What an amazing family we are! 

Amazing news!            
Our RAFT sponsored 

event and Summer Fair 
raised an incredible 

£2228.49!                         
Thank you for your    

support and generosity! 

Welcome back, Mrs Davies!                                                
It was lovely to welcome Mrs Davies back this 

week, following her maternity leave! I know that 
she’s very much looking forward to meeting her new 

class next week! 



 

 Extra Curricular Clubs                                                               

Choir 
(free) 
Y2-6 

Monday 
Lunch time 

(12.15-12.45 lower hall) 
Mrs Channing 

Learn to play the ocarina 
(free) 
Y5/6 

Tuesday 
Lunch time 

(12.00 – 12.30) 
Mrs Weyell 

Mindfulness 
(free) 

EYFS-Y6 

Tuesday 
12.00 – 12.30 

Mrs Sellers 

Athletics 
(free) 
Y3-6 

Wednesday                                        

Lunch time 
Mrs Davis 

Football team 
(free) 
Y5/6 

Wednesday                                    

3.20pm - 4.20pm                               

Mark Shimwell 

Miss Tucker’s Gardening 
(£3 per session, payable on 

MCAS) 
Y3-6 

Thursday                                       

3.10pm - 4.30pm                               

Miss Tucker 

Multi sports (not football) 
(Charge applies) 

Y1-6 

Friday                           

3.00pm - 4.10pm 
Mark Shimwell 

Karate 
(Charge applies) 

Y1-6 

 

Friday 
3.00pm – 4.15pm 

Sensei James Scanlon  

Used uniform for sale!  
If you want to get ahead and buy quality used 
uniform for September, next week is the last 

chance to email Mrs Maylard 
(v.maylard@roseberryacademy.org) to place 
your order to buy pre loved items before we 

break up!  
Jumpers and cardigans = £3 

Trousers, skirts and dresses = £2 
Polo shirts = £1 

All items have been washed and are of good 
quality - all money goes back into school funds. 

Why not grab a bargain?! 

Important Dates 
10th July Choir event at Princess Alexandra         
Auditorium in Yarm 
11th July 7am-9am Bags2school collection at the 
front gate 
12th, 13th, 14th July Y6 transition (Stokesley 
School) 
12th and 13th July Children move to their new  
classes for two days (inc new Reception children 
and Marwood children) 
24th July 6pm - 8pm Y6 Leavers’ disco & BBQ 
25th July 9.15am Y6 Leavers’ assembly - all       
welcome! 
25th July Break up for the summer holiday! 
 

Our 2023-24 term dates may be found on our website. 
Please note that holidays taken during term time are not 

permitted  and cannot be authorised. 

Swimming success 
On Saturday 1st July Layla, Evie & Willow     

competed against all of their team mates at the 
Guisborough swimming club. Layla and Evie 
raced against competitors much older than 

themselves, with Layla beating two 14 and 15 
year olds! 

Between them the girls won a fantastic 11       
trophies and 2 individual 2023 swimmer of the 

year awards. 
Layla made history at the club breaking 3    
swimming records, one of which has been       

unbroken for 42 years! 
She also received 2 outstanding swimming 
achievement awards on top for her other 

achievements throughout the year.                             
Well done, girls - we feel very proud of you! 

Lost Property 
Please encourage your child to look in the lost property baskets to find any items that may belong to them. 

Any clothing that’s not labelled with children’s names and not claimed at the end of term will be washed 
for resale or donated to charity. 

Lunchtime Award 
This week’s award goes to     

Adelaide Moon for her beautiful     
manners! 

Please ensure that all debts on My Child At School are settled before the holiday. Thanks! 


